
From: Ilango Thirumoorthi  
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 9:22 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Ferguson, Lloyd <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: re: 327 and 335 Wilson Street East in Ancaster (Ward 12) 
 
Dear City of Hamilton and Counselor Ferguson, 
 
I would like to bring to your attention my concerns regarding the lands located at 327 and 335 Wilson 
Street East in Ancaster (Ward 12).   
 
My understanding is that there will be an application to "Amend the Urban Hamilton Official Plan and 
City of Hamilton Zoning Bylaw 05-200 for Lands Located at 327 and 335 Wilson Street East in Ancaster 
(Ward 12)", to be heard at the Planning Committee on August 3rd, 2022. 
 
I would request a deferral of this application at this time due to concerns that 335 Wilson East is not on 
the city's Heritage Inventory list nor is it on the Municipal Heritage Register. It clearly has heritage 
features and needs a full assessment to clear up any confusion or omission off the heritage list prior to 
any approval for demolition. 
 
After past events (ie. demolition of the historic Brandon House) it is vital the city stand vigilant along 
with the local residents to protect our heritage buildings. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ilango Thirumoorthi 
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